A PROGRAM OF THE DUKE DEMENTIA FAMILY SUPPORT PROGRAM

Daughters Concerned for
Aging Relatives

This group is open to daughters, daughters-in-
law or granddaughters, or other female
(non-partner) family members concerned about
issues regarding aging relatives.

We are currently meeting virtually. Participants are
welcome to join by video on Zoom or call in by phone.

This group is not dementia specific. To learn more about
the group or to be added to the email list, please contact
Natalie Leary.
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